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Advent Sunday  
30th November 2014 

Sunday 
 

30th  ADVENT 
SUNDAY 

9:00 am 
10:30 am 
6:00 pm 
 

Parish Mass 
Parish Mass 

Advent Carol Service 

St Helen’s 
St Leonard’s 
St Leonard’s 
 

Monday  
 

1st  St Andrew 
(transferred) 

 

10:00 am 
12 Noon 

Prayer Book Mass 
Funeral 

St Leonard’s 
St Leonard’s 

Tuesday  
 

2nd  Advent 10:00 am 
2:00 pm 
7:00 pm  
 

Coffee Morning 
Church Cleaning 

Mass 

Luke Senior Hall 
St Helen’s 
St Leonard’s 
 

Wednesday  
 

3rd  St Francis Xavier 10:00 am 
 

Mass 
 

St Helen’s 
 

Thursday 
 

4th  St John Damascene 
 

--- --- --- 

Friday 
 

5th  Advent --- --- --- 

Saturday 
 

6th  St Nicholas 10:00 am 
 

Mass 
 

St Leonard’s 
 

Next 
Sunday 
 

7th  SECOND 
SUNDAY OF 

ADVENT 

9:00 am 
10:30 am 
12:30 pm 
6:00 pm 
 

Parish Mass 
Parish Mass 

Baptism 
Evensong 

St Helen’s 
St Leonard’s 
St Leonard’s 
St Leonard’s 

At the Sunday Parish Mass 
 

Please note that we do not sing the Gloria at Mass during Advent 
The hymns are taken from Celebration Hymnal for Everyone 

Introit Hymn Offertory Hymn Post Communion Recessional Hymn 
522 255 138 373 

 

We pray for the sick and for those who care for them, praying especially at this time for… 
Eve Atherley, Andrew Downs, Marjorie Downs, George Duck, Rebecca Goodwill,  

Andy Harrison, Margaret Hodge, Brenda Lightfoot, Dorothy Limon, Jean Maughan, Betty Pennock,  
Aida Annie Shane, Barbara Smith, Lillian Swallwell, Chloe Whitney, & Edna Wood 

 

We pray for those who have recently died and especially for…Danny Found 
And we pray also for those whose anniversaries of passing take place at this time of the year and 
especially for…Eric Wilfrid Coverdale, Hannah Milner, Raymond Huddleston & William Worsley 
 

Other Notices 
 

Unfortunately our BENEFICE CHRISTMAS DINNER, which was scheduled for this Friday, 5th December 2014 has 
been cancelled.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  However, it is our intension to arrange an alternative 

Fundraising Benefice Meal early in the New Year.  More details will follow in due course. 


